
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely half term! 
This half term is always a busy one with the lead up to Christmas—I will do 
my best to keep you informed of everything as early as possible!!  
 
We have decided to run parents evening slightly differently this half term.  
We would like to hold an open evening on Wednesday 13th November from 
3.30—5.00pm for Brisons, Longships and Cowloe.  
Your children's books will be on display for you to come along with your 
child where possible and see what they have been up to and have a chat 
with the class teacher. If you feel you need a 1:1 discussion with your teach-
er to discuss any concerns please speak to them to arrange a suitable Ɵme. 
We will be having more formal 1:1 appointments in the Spring Term.  
Cross Country 

Our next cross-country event is on Tuesday 12th November at Hayle school. 
Please let Miss Clackworthy know if you wish your child to aƩend and if they 
need bringing back to school on the minibus.  

 

Contact informaƟon 

Tel: 01736 871 392 

Mr Baker:  

head@sennen.tpacademytrust.org 

School Office:  

rraiƩ@tpacademytrust.org 

Mrs Tindall: 

eƟndall@sennen.tpacademytrust.org 

SENDCo: 

sbakerjones@sennen.tpacademytrust.org 

Important dates: 

13.11.24—Parents open even-
ing 3.30—5pm Brisons, Longships and 
Cowloe 
15.11.24—Tennis (Longships) 
24.11.24—Christmas Fair 
4.12.24—Height and Weight Yr 6 and 
Aire Class 
11.12.24—Christmas Lunch 
17.12.24—Brisons Christmas play 
(pm) 
18.12.24—Aire and Cowloe Christmas 
play (pm) 
19.12.24—Jack and the Beanstalk 
Panto, Hall for Cornwall 

20.12.24—Last day of term 

6.1.2025—Inset Day 

7.1.2025—Children back to school 

 

 DayƟme event AŌer school club opƟon 

Monday PE Longships   

Tuesday Swimming/PE Cowloe  

Wednesday PE Brisons and Cowloe High five netball KS2 - finish 
4.15pm 

Thursday   

Friday Forest School for Aire 

PE Longships (Tennis)  

 



Breakfast Club 

If you require breakfast club please could you either let us know the day before or send an email to Mrs Tindall. Unfortunately, Facebook 
relies on someone checking it which might not always happen and we wouldn’t want to miss your message if you need us.  

Jewellery and PE 

Please note, as per our uniform policy, jewellery must be removed for PE lessons for health and safety reasons. If your child is unable to 
remove these themselves, they should not come into school wearing them on PE days. Thank you. 

 
Parent Pay 

If you have not yet acƟvated your child’s account, please contact the office,. 

ResidenƟal Trips 2025 – Longships and Cowloe 

Payment instalments are now on parent pay with pupil premium/sibling discounts included.  

Jack and the Beanstalk—Christmas Panto! 

You will be able to buy your child/ren’s panto Ɵcket from today—oh yes you can!  

Performance will be on Thursday 19 December at 11am.  

Breakfast Club bills for 1st Autumn Term are now on Parent Pay. 

Coats—Please can children make sure they have a coat in school so that they can sƟll go outside even when the weather is not so great!  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch Menu 

Children will be asked what they would like each day by their teacher. Children in year R—2 get infant free school meals and 
it is £2.65 for the rest of the school, other than for those pupils who have been awarded income based free school meals.  

School menu week commencing 11th November: 

 

 

 



Local community informaƟon: 

 

 


